Docket No. 50-219 6t

GPU Nuclear Corporation
ter Creek Nuclear Generating Station
ATTN: Mr. Peter B. Fiedler
Vice President and Director
P. 0. Box 388
Forked River, New Jersey 08731-0388

Gentlemen:

We have received a copy of your application dated September 25, 1984, which
was filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR) for review.
This lication proposed certain Technical Specification changes (TSCR

No. 1‘383 relating to acceptance criteria for the combined leakage rate of
all penetrations and isolation vaives subject to Type B and C testing for
the Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Statfon. Although your application

stated a fee of $150 would be sent by a separate letter, this fee has not
been received by us.

Since your application was filed after the June 20, 1984 effective date of
the revision to 10 CFR 170 on fees, it is subject to the provision of the
revised rule. This rule uires licensees to remit an application fee of
$150 with each application for license amendment, relief, exemption and
other request. Therefore, it is requested that your Corporation remit the
required application fee of $150 for your tember 25 request. Your
Cor;].voution will be billed for any additional costs for the review of this
application in accordance with 10 CFR 170.12(c) and 170.21.

Sincerely,

Origtnal Sign -
DISTRIBUTION: : éned by:
Docket F1ilg— Heba M. Diggs
PDR Reba M. Diggs
kgli)::gs T Facilities Program Coordinator
LI Pénding Check File License Fee Management Branch

f ¢
LFMB Reading File 0ffice of Administration

Ba11160468 g4,
FOR ABGES®0884422,

oy o R AR e L [Tt e ST e
> vemmcaon opeipon | ST et o
nmse>| LTREMPER:cri ROLGGS |

NRC FORM 218 ()

|
S TR I

ey 188 |11/ F 154 . | | |
-80) NRCM 0240 OFFICIAL RECORD CVOPY

e



